June 23, 2008

Hon. Amanda Burden
Chair
New York City Planning Commission
22 Reade Street

New York, NY  10007
VIA FAX:  212-720-3488

RE: NoHo Historic District

Dear Chair Burden,

I am an [owner/resident/developer/business owner] in NoHo and write you in support of the City Planning Commission’s approval of the final piece of the NoHo Historic District as a vital completion of the NoHo I and NoHo II designations.

Our community has worked and advocated for many years to protect these last precious blocks to be sure even new development in the, until now, unprotected area remains in context to the whole.  Many of us have invested extraordinary time and money in our properties to accurately preserve the historic integrity of our buildings – even when we were not required to do so.  Others of us have invested in newer buildings with equal care to be part of this uniquely identifiable context.  We are proud of these investments and believe they are justified on every level.
It is vital that this unity of spirit and architectural presence be preserved and respected.  
The oversight of the Landmarks Commission has and will ensure that our buildings and renovations are within the context we have fought so hard to maintain.  

We request that the New York City Planning Commission join Community Board 2 Manhattan, the Landmark Commission, our Congressman , our State Senators, our Councilmembers Alan Gerson and Rosie Mendez, The Historic District Council, the Municipal Arts Society, Friends of NoHo Architecture and the many other advocates who have stepped forward on our behalf over the last 10 years, in approval of the NoHo Extension Historic District.   

And we are requesting that the New York City Council uphold that approval.
Respectfully, 

Name

Address
cc:
US Congressman Jerrold Nadler

NYS Sen. Martin Connor

NYS Sen. Tom Duane

Assemblymember Deborah Glick

Borough President Scott Stringer

Council Speaker Christine Quinn

Councilman Alan J. Gerson

Councilmember Rosie Mendez

Councilmember Jessica Lappin

Councilmember Melinda Katz

CB2 Manhattan Chair Brad Hoylman
